22ND May 2012.
NOTES OF OUR MEETING AT OUR OFFICES

TUESDAY 22ND MAY 2012 – 11AM

Those present  -  MF.PDB.MOB and Fatimah Sulaiman-Hon – CITB.

c.c RCH

Main interest was of the re introduction of toolbox talks (Modular Training programme) to the training system.  We were advised that these need to be claimed only in conjunction with an existing training plan.  This also needs to have been approved ahead of the training, and receive a code of authorisation.  Within our current plan we are operating a maximum of 3 days training per person, this has now increased to 5 days.  As per our previous meeting of 3rd May 2011, we can forecast hours to the maximum for one PAYE employee and then utilise these hours against another employee.
We can carry out a Toolbox talk (Modular Training programme) on a site with a selection of operatives i.e. PPE.  Then 2 weeks later the same operatives may complete the same training on the same subject on another site.

The rates per hour will increase in August 2012 to £22.50.

£10,200 can be claimed for an apprentice to NVQ3 level over a 3 year period.

Experience Construction Project (trial a candidate under 18 yrs old) 2-4 weeks ahead of offering an apprenticeship.  A one off grant offered of £70.00.

Reminded again of the opportunity put in place in August 2011, of a further 22% of funding on grants, including the training plan.  If the levy has been returned and completed at the end of July.  
The company need to confirm that we intend to render another plan for the year!  The plan completed for 2012, needs to be returned by 2nd June 2012, together with the forecast for the coming year.  

The meeting concluded at 11.50am.

